
Overview of Potential Impacts from
Hurricane Ian

In preparation for the potential impacts of Hurricane Ian, the Virginia Healthcare Emergency 
Management Program (VHEMP), in conjunction with the Virginia Department of Health’s 
(VDH) Office of Emergency Preparedness and the Virginia Hospital & Healthcare Association 
(VHHA), is hosting a webinar briefing on Sept. 29 at 1 p.m. featuring Eric Seymour, Warning 
Coordination Meteorologist with the National Weather Service (NWS).

Thursday, September 29, 2022
1 - 1:30 P.M.

National Weather Service 
Briefing on Hurricane Ian

Register Today
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5012029623299336207

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5327107871546354447
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5012029623299336207

